

A message from the CEO



It's time to renew your FCM membership

Dear Tim Savoie,

FCM continues to secure unprecedented tools and influence for municipalities of all sizes. From the doubling of this year's Gas Tax Fund transfer to historic investments in infrastructure, housing and more, we're helping communities like yours build better lives.

It's time for the City of Port Moody to renew its FCM membership. Enclosed you'll find your member invoice for 2020–2021, as well as important information on what FCM achieves for members.

Canada now looks to FCM members to deliver local solutions to big national challenges—from economic growth to extreme weather. As municipal responsibilities grow and as emerging federal issues impact our communities, a strong municipal voice in Ottawa is more important than ever.

So this September, FCM's elected Board of Directors unanimously adopted a revised member dues structure. It includes a one-time increase—up from \$0.15 to \$0.19 per capita—with a 3.5 percent annual escalator to keep pace going forward.

This modest revision—our first in 10 years—sets us up for continued success. It ensures FCM can continue delivering historic results through unparalleled government relations and policy analysis, as well as through tools like the Legal Defense Fund and Special Advocacy Fund (which will no longer require separate contributions).

FCM's success is your success, and I'm so proud of what we've accomplished together. With your ongoing support, we can continue to build strong cities and communities. And we can build the country Canadians deserve.

Sincerely,

Brock CarltonChief Executive Officer

Federation of Canadian Municipalities

Learn more about what FCM can do for you. Visit fcm.ca/membership